
FROM THE PROJECT DIRECTOR

We are pleased to announce that thousands of  
crew members are back to work on the ACP.  

The Federal Energy Regulatory Commission authorized 
construction to resume on September 17. See the  
FAQ and Page 3 for more information on the status of 
construction in each state.

Our crews take their jobs seriously and are 
committed to completing the ACP in a safe, 
environmentally responsible way. These individuals 
embrace our commitment to excellence and seek ways 
to share that commitment on and off the right of way. 
On Page 2, we have highlighted a number of events and 
programs that our crews have participated in to support 
local charities and community efforts. We thank all of 
the community groups, individuals, and businesses that 
have offered us a warm welcome. We look forward to 
working with many of you as the project continues. 

Our trade union and inspector partners are looking 
for quality candidates to fill vacant positions. This past 

spring, we hosted  
ten Construction 
Open House and Job 
Fair events. More  
than 1,000 people 
attended the events 
to learn more about 
construction activities 
in their area and 
about potential job 
opportunities. We 
plan to host several 
similar events in the 
coming months. 
Watch your mailbox 
for additional  
details about events 

in your area. To get more information about construction 
activities and other project-related topics, visit the  
ACP website at www.atlanticcoastpipeline.com. 

As always, we want to stress that the safety of our 
crews, the communities we serve, and the environment 
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is our number one priority. Please help us reiterate to 
all children that construction areas are not playgrounds 
and that only highly trained and certified operators  
can safely operate construction equipment. See the 
Safety Focus on Page 3 for additional information about 
helping kids Stay Back and Stay Safe.

We hope you will find this information useful  
and we encourage you to reach out to us anytime with 
your questions. Thank you for your continued interest  
in the ACP.

Sincerely,

Brian Wright, Authorized Representative 
Dominion Energy Transmission, Inc.

Crews and  
equipment  
stand ready as 
construction 
continues  
on the ACP.



ACP Lends a Hand to Communities in Need
ACP crews have donated time, money  

and brawn to help communities all along 
the pipeline route. We believe in being  

good neighbors in the communities where 
we live, work and play. 

FOOD DRIVES
We are helping neighbors in need by  
participating in various food drives.

VOLUNTEER HOURS
We volunteer our time whenever possible and  
recently spent a day building a high tunnel for  
the West Virginia Autism Supportive Center. 

SUPPORTING LOCAL FAMILIES  
DURING THE HOLIDAYS

We have participated in a number of community support 
programs such as “The Christmas Mother” pictured  

here in 2017. We look forward to continued support of 
this and other programs in the coming holiday season.

BACK PACK PROGRAMS
Many area students, who count on school lunches  

as their main meal, go hungry during school breaks  
and on weekends. Our donations fill backpacks with 

non-perishable food items for area kids in need.



Safety is our #1 priority. We want everyone to make  
it safely home, every day. This includes our crews and 

contractors as well as all members of the communities  
in which we work.

With children now back to school, it is important to 
remind them that construction zones are not safe areas 
to play in. Big trucks and other equipment can be 

fascinating to small children. Some 
children’s shows feature cartoon 
versions of these machines making  
them seem harmless and fun. In reality, 
these machines and construction  
sites, in general, can be very dangerous.

Heavy equipment operators spend many hours  
in training and have specialized skills allowing them to 
maneuver these machines safely. Active construction 
areas are busy places. However, there is an organized 
structure to the activity. Site workers are well acquainted 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

What is the status of construction?

C onstruction activity is in various stages in West 
Virginia, Virginia and North Carolina.

WEST VIRGINIA: The ACP project team received a Notice 
to Proceed with Construction (NTP) from the Federal 
Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) earlier this summer 
and is well into construction in several areas with all 
environmental clearances in place. Although wet weather 
has slowed progress in some areas, work is moving along 
on construction in parts of Lewis, Upshur, Randolph and 
Pocahontas Counties, at the contractor yard in Harrison 
County, and at the pipe yard in Pocahontas County. 

VIRGINIA: The ACP project team received a Limited Notice 
to Proceed with Construction (LNTP) for tree felling activities 
in non-wetland areas last January. Manual tree-felling 
proceeded through March and resumed in September 
when time of year restrictions passed. This pre-
construction work does not involve land disturbance and 
none of this work will be done in areas that require 
additional state or federal permits. Preparation for 
construction has also started at several contractor yards. 

NORTH CAROLINA: The ACP project team received the 
NTP for construction in July. Construction has begun in 
Northampton, Halifax, Nash, Cumberland, and Robeson 
Counties. A previous LNTP was granted for construction 
of the Compressor Station in Northampton County and 
work has been underway there for several months. In 

addition, the team 
received a variance 
approval from FERC to 
construct a contractor 
yard in Halifax County. 
The project team 
continues to work with 
FERC and other 
agencies to obtain the 
necessary clearances 
to begin construction 
in the remaining areas 
of the project. 

SAFETY FOCUS ACP Lends a Hand to Communities in Need

Visit the Construction Map on the ACP website to 
see construction progress and read stories about 
ACP crews at work in local communities. 

•	Click on Recent Updates on the ACP home page at 
www.atlanticcoastpipeline.com 

•	Scroll down to click View Construction Map

•	Click on your county to see what crews are up to 
in your area

Site Safety4
Hard hats, boots  

and hi-visibility vests  
must be worn

All visitors to 
this site must report  

to site office

No unauthorized 
access

Children should 
not play on this site

!
!

Help Children Remember to Stay Back and Stay Safe

with the process and know what to expect. Invited visitors 
to the construction site are required to wear proper 
safety gear and complete a training course to learn safe 
observation techniques. Untrained and unprepared 
visitors can cause 
hazardous conditions for 
themselves and others.

It is important to 
explain these dangers to 
children and encourage 
them to stay away  
from construction sites. 
Please help children 
remember to Stay Back 
and Stay Safe.

Home Safe for Everyone 
is the ultimate goal. 



701 East Cary Street
Richmond, VA 23219

www.AtlanticCoastPipeline.com 

Click on Stay Informed under the Contact tab  
to subscribe. ACP eNews will be an important source 

of information as the project moves forward.

ACP 
eNews

About Atlantic Coast Pipeline, LLC.   Atlantic is a company formed by four major U.S. energy companies — Dominion Energy (NYSE: D), 
Duke Energy (NYSE: DUK), Piedmont Natural Gas (NYSE: PNY), Southern Company Gas (NYSE: SO) — to build and own the ACP. Through 
access to multiple supply basins, ACP would be capable of delivering 1.5 million dekatherms (equivalent to 1.5 billion cubic feet per day) 
of natural gas. The abundant supply of natural gas that would flow safely and reliably through this pipeline is needed by utilities within 
the project area to generate electricity, heat homes and businesses, and meet a growing domestic demand for energy.
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Contact the ACP Team

LANDOWNER INFORMATION LINE • 888-895-8716
•	Contact your Land Agent
•	Ask a land question
•	Report a land compliment or concern

GENERAL INFORMATION LINE • 844-215-1819	
•	Contact the ACP Project Team
•	Contact your Community Liaison

EMAIL 
ACPipeline@DominionEnergy.com	

WEBS ITE 
www.AtlanticCoastPipeline.com 	

FACEBOOK 
Atlantic Coast Pipeline

Sign Up for ACP eNews




